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Dear Legislature Members, 

I am writing this short passage in opposition to this bill being considered in the 

Oregon Legislature at present.  The Right to Keep and Bear Arms is plainly 

delineated in the United States Constitution and there are already a large number of 

laws that I believe infringe on that right.  This bill, purporting to begin a process to 

further erode those rights by making it more difficult for Federal Firearms License-

holders is another overreach.  Targeting the law-abiding citizenry in our state rather 

than the criminals is misguided and I would ask that you do not support this bill.  In 

addition, without any idea of what it would cost at a time when our state is in difficult 

financial straights, I believe it should be withdrawn on that factor alone. 

Respectfully, 

Kevin W. Monk 


